
November 16, 2020 - Emergency Trustee Meeting 

Carrie Cooker, Eve Ermer, Fern Strong, Billie Smith, Mark Bomalaski, Jean Wolfe, Ben 
Wolfe, Mariah Lawrence

Treasurer’s Update

Payroll for October is presently is at the maximum of 105 hours. With COVID, extra 
cleaning is required and therefore custodian hours increased. Payroll time sheets sent 
to Eve but missing one. Will be sent to Eve.

New Business

Building repairs - Trustee minutes from 2020 - 2015 regarding this issue, sent to 
trustees by secretary for review and discussion. Town Select Board requested library 
needs for them to budget for 2021/22. Trustees will present repair needs at the next 
Select Board meeting.

Roll back of COVID Phase - Discussion by board concluded that we need to go back to 
Phase 1 starting on November 23 until future notice. Curb side pick up of library 
materials only. But will continue selling dump tickets to public through window on porch. 

Action Items

Billie will attend the Select Board zoom meeting on November 24 to present library 
repair needs. Eve to contact them for inclusion on their agenda. Mariah will post 
changes to the public regarding roll back to social media platforms. Ben to make 
changes to web site. Fern has volunteered to continue the sale of dump tickets on 
Saturday mornings.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 followed by Executive meeting.

 


